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23.09.2023

Dear Parents & Carers

On Friday the 30th of September, your child has been selected to participate in the Morden Cluster Dodgeball tournament at Harris Academy Morden.

This event takes place outside, during the school day. Your child will require their PE kit, packed lunch and a full bottle of water. Please check the weather forecast and ensure that your child is appropriately dressed (warm coat / hat / sun cream).

Mr Smith will be accompanying the students and they will return before the end of the school day.

Please email permission for your child to participate in this event to info@morden.merton.sch.uk by Monday the 26th of September, otherwise their place may be offered to someone else. In your permission, please also confirm any medical needs to be considered when participating in this event.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Fursland
PE Learning Lead

	
Headteacher: 	Mrs P. Blow
Deputy: Miss A Diamant
Morden Primary School
London Road
Morden, Surrey
SM4 5PX
Tel: 020 8648 4168
e: info@morden.merton.sch.uk
w: www.morden.merton.sch.uk 

Headteacher: 	Mrs P. Blow
Deputy: Mrs A. Kira
Morden Primary School
London Road
Morden, Surrey
SM4 5PX
Tel: 020 8648 4168
e: info@morden.merton.sch.uk
w: www.morden.merton.sch.uk 

image5.jpeg
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Learn - Achieve - Enjoy




image1.jpeg
menton

SCHOOL SPORT MARK

e #2020




image9.png




image2.png




image3.jpeg
Healthy




image4.png




image6.jpeg
menton

SCHOOL SPORT MARK

e #2020




image7.png




image8.jpeg
Healthy




image10.png




image7.jpeg
menton

SCHOOL SPORT MARK

e #2020




image8.png




image9.jpeg
Healthy




